
September 26, 1973 

Mr. James L. Carter 
Assistant Director of 
Research & Development 
L 116 Longyear 
Mar~uette, MI 49855 

Dear Mr. Carter, 

Recieced your letter concerning Second Class Postage. The Nish-
nawbe News staff will take a vote on this matter at our next meeting. 
We will send you further notice, as soon as possible. 

NAB:nb 

Sincerely, 
Nishnawbe News 


